
HIGH RIVER MINOR BASEBALL

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is to confirm that ______________________________ is applying for a
coaching position within the High River Minor Baseball Club for the 2024 season.
As part of our commitment to the safety and well-being of our players, we require all
coaches to undergo a Vulnerable Sector Check (VSC) with the Royal Canadian
Mounted Police (RCMP).

Please note that this coaching position is non-paid and undertaken on a voluntary
basis.

We kindly request that ________________________________ present this letter
along with two pieces of government-issued identification to their local RCMP
detachment to initiate the VSC process. The results of the Vulnerable Sector Check
or Criminal Records Check are to be supplied to their Division Coordinator upon
receipt.

We appreciate our coach’s dedication to ensuring a safe and positive environment for
our players, and we thank them for their willingness to undergo this screening
process.

Coach’s Signature :________________________________

Date :________________________________

Sincerely,

TGilroy

Tyrel Gilroy Po Box 5982

Vice President High River, AB

High River Minor Baseball Club T1V 1P6

vicepresident@highriverstorm.com

1(604)996-8768

mailto:vicepresident@highriverstorm.com

